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Mai Vang

From: DVG Property Management <dvgpropertymanagement@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 11:06 AM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: Re: 967 St Anthony Ave, 258507, J2504T

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Ok, i still do not see where the double billing  for $624.00 come from i think that must have been a typo, 
please advise, thank you   
also still do not see where the February 2/12/25 - 02/26/25 ( J2519R ) $444.00 bill came from?  
 
On Wed, Mar 26, 2025 at 10:57 AM Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Here attached are related to tall, grass and weeds done on 7/18/24. 

  

  

  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 

M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  

310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

  

  


